Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 17 October 2013 19:45
To: Planning

Subject: 2013/6326/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Camden Council,

I am writing to urge you to help keep triyoga in its current location in Primrose Hill (Erskine Road). This place

helps a lot of people, ranging from the young to old. I teach children and teena; there.

I very much hope you can help with this.

Kind




